
COMPUTING KS3 
 

How do we assess at KS3? 

Homework booklets are given to all students at the beginning of the year. Each homework is assessed and students are 

given a “progress task” to help improve their knowledge of the subject. 

Each unit of work will be formally assessed and students will be given a grade along with formative feedback including 

successes and next steps. Students are given the opportunity to respond to these using their MRI pen. 

End of year exams End of year exams will take place to test their knowledge of all the topics over the year and is used to 

inform the students of their progress. 

Progress data: Teachers will award a holistic grade that represents a student’s current performance across all units of 

work. 

 

 

How do we know students engage with feedback? 

Through the regular use of the Student Response to Feedback in 

their end of unit feedback sheets. Student will also respond to 

Progress Tasks in their homework booklet using their MRI pens.  

 

 

 

 

How is feedback monitored? 

We constantly scrutinise students’ work through: lesson 

observations, learning walks, shared practice, work sampling (a 

robust and rigorous process which we do regularly to ensure 

consistency across classes). 

 

What does assessment look like to a student? 

We believe in giving quality, targeted feedback in the Computing 

department. You will see detailed Successes, Next Steps, and 

Literacy Advice on all feedback sheets to help all students improve 

their knowledge and understanding of Computing. 

 


